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Brent

Full Council — 21 November 2016

Motion selected by the Brent Conservative Group

Model of decision making in Brent
This Council believes that the Cabinet system in Brent is not working.

The Local Government Act 2000 allowed Councils to adopt different models of
government - Brent chose the cabinet model - but we believe it is time for a change.

We instruct the Chief Executive to formulate a "committee model " of government,
whereby all main committees make their own decisions, which are then put to Full Council
for approval.

We believe that this model gives much greater involvement for more members and is a
more open and transparent method of running the Council.

The Chief Executive should present this report to the January Council meeting.

Councillor John Warren
Leader, Brent Conservative Group
Brondesbury Park Ward



